
ATTENTION PRECINCT 5 OF FLUSHING 
TOWNSHIP/MONTROSE SCHOOL REGISTERED 

VOTERS 
 

The Charter Township of Flushing Election Commission has 
determined to temporarily opt out of the Special School Election 
for Montrose Schools, and consolidate precincts with Montrose 
Township, on November 7, 2023. 

 

FOR MONTROSE SCHOOL VOTING RESIDENTS ONLY,  
 

YOUR VOTING LOCATION HAS BEEN TEMPORARILY MOVED TO: 
MONTROSE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

300 NANITA DRIVE 
MONTROSE, MI 48457 

 
THIS IS ONLY FOR THE NOVEMBER 7, 2023 SPECIAL ELECTION! 

 
A copy of Resolution 23-02E RESOLUTION TO TEMPORARILY OPT OUT OF A SPECIAL SCHOOL 
ELECTION FOR MONTROSE SCHOOLS is available online at www.flushingtownship.com or upon 
request at the Township Hall. 
 
Wendy D. Meinburg, Clerk 
Flushing Charter Township 


